
July 15, 2025

To Our Valued Customers,

Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd.
3684 Madokoro, Oita City, Oita Prefecture 870-0268

TEL: 097-592-6688
FAX: 097-592-6699

Notice of Summer Holiday Closure

Dear Customers,

We hope all is well with you. We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your continued support and 
patronage.

Please be advised that our office will be closed for the summer holiday during the following period:

Holiday Period

Sunday, August 10 – Friday, August 15, 2025
We will resume normal business operations on Saturday, August 16.

Regarding Orders

Due to expected shipping congestion before and after the holiday, we kindly ask that you place your orders as 
early as possible.
Orders received by 12:00 PM on Saturday, August 9 will be shipped the same day.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Sincerely,
Tomishiro Products Co., Ltd.
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